
Muletown H.O.G. 

May 16, 2017 Chapter Meeting 

Minutes 

 

The May meeting was held at Puckett’s Restaurant of Columbia.  The business meeting was called to 

order at approximately 7:00 pm by Assistant Director, Ken Steverson.   We had no new members or 

guest present, but Bob and Pat Van Leersum were recognized and welcomed back to the meeting.  Bob 

has been dealing with health issues recently and hasn’t been able to attend. The Pledge of Allegiance 

was recited. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Eddie (Zero) Fisher was absent due to the Predators game.  Ken Steverson filled in 

and reported that the clubs current balance as of today is $1085.04. 

 

Membership Report:  Terry Fox reported that we currently have 46 members.  Brad Buster has recently 

renewed his membership. 

 

Head Road Captain Report:  David Payne stated that Fox will lead a ride to Uncle J’s Seafood on May 

20th in Kelso, TN.  June 3rd there will be a ride to Beacon Light in Bon Aqua. 

 

Activities Report:  Red Thomas said he is organizing a trip to the Sound’s game in August.  He is looking 

into a July trip to Bon Aqua, the Johnny Cash Museum, and or a Story Teller’s Museum. 

 

Newsletter Report:  Jonathan (Doc) Ullrich was not able to attend the meeting.   

 

Webmaster Report:  Nothing new to report. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:  Ken explained that the preregistration date for the Southern Backwoods HOG Rally is 

going on.  The Rally is July 11th-15th. 

 

Roundtable:  Tony Cornelius has had a third round of chemotherapy.  He is working, doing well.  His 

tumor has shrunk. 

 

50/50:  $96 was collected with $48 going to the winner, Steve Lynn (Spoon). 

 


